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Red Cross Lessons 
A three-week session of lessons for levels 1 – 6 ended on Thursday, April 13th.  A recent collaboration with Carleton 
swim team athletes is providing quality instruction! We had a full session and will have one more session before 
moving to the outdoor pool for the summer. That session will run on Tuesdays and Thursdays from May 2 – May 18.  
 
SCUBA – A scuba certification class is currently running at the Northfield Middle School and will conclude at the 
beginning of May. The class involves three parts; classroom, pool and an open water weekend.  
 
Horseback Riding – Horseback Riding held at Winterhaven Stables began on Wednesday, April 12th. Classes run 
every Wednesday through May 19th. Currently, there are four more spots open.  
 
Martial Arts – Tae Kwon Do & Gumdo began their final spring session on Tuesday, April 18th. Classes run on 
Tuesday and Thursday evenings for six weeks.  
 
Floor Hockey – This program is for grades K – 5 and is held on Saturday mornings at the Northfield Middle School. 
The program started on April 1st and will run for four weeks. The class is close to full with eight participants.  
 
Soccer – The Community Services soccer program kicks off at Greenvale Park Elementary on Monday, April 24th. 
Class runs after school from 3:30 – 4:30 pm, Monday – Thursday. Two more programs will be offered this spring at 
Sibley and Bridgewater.   
 
Adult Softball League – The Adult Softball League will begin the week of May 1st. Games are played at Babcock 
and Sechler Parks. Women play on Monday evenings. The men’s lower league is scheduled for Tuesday evenings and 
potentially on a few Wednesdays. There will be no men’s upper league this season. There are currently six women’s 
teams, ten men’s lower league teams. Games will continue into the middle to late part of August.  
 
Healthy Kids Day 
Community Services will be present at the YMCA’s Healthy Kids Day event on Saturday April 29th 9:00 am – 12:00 
pm at Bridgewater Elementary.  This event welcomes over 1,000 participants, mostly families with preschool and 
elementary children.  A number of vendors and organizations are present with information booths and interactive 
activities.   
 
Brochure 
Friday April 14 - Brochures were mailed to families of the Northfield School District and summer registration opened! 
 
NEW!  Northfield Promise FAIRS will be taking the place of the August Northfield Community Youth Fairs. A letter 
with detailed information regarding the “transition” that is being sent to organizations is attached for clarification.  


